

ESHER CHURCH OF ENGLAND HIGH SCHOOL

MORE LANE ESHER SURREY
01372 468068 / head@esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk
www.esherhigh.surrey.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr M Boddington

25 February 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians

Re: Ski and Snowboarding Trip 15-23 February 2019

Thank you all very much for attending the information meeting yesterday. I hope you found it informative. As promised, please find clarification on a few points raised:

- Please read the info pack thoroughly, taking special note of the requirements for spending money and medication drop off the morning of departure.
- On the day of departure, students DO NOT need to come to school in uniform. Instead, they should wear their official ski trip hoodie and comfortable trousers, suitable for the onwards coach journey.
- Baggage allowance: One large suitcase (students must be able to carry/wheel these themselves) and one backpack/small travel bag or similar they can bring onto the coach with them.
- Bags should be brought to school the morning of departure and will be stored in the PE conference room. If you wish to bring your child's bag after school on Friday 15 February, please note that the school gates are closed to public traffic until 3:15pm after the buses leave. We will aim to leave 4:00pm at the latest.
- Swimming costume and swim hat (a requirement of the pool we'll be visiting) have been added to the kit list. Students may opt out of swimming if they wish but this activity is included in the price. A member of staff will make alternate arrangements for those choosing not to swim.
- Emergency contact number for myself will be emailed out, along with Mr King's (Deputy Head Teacher) school mobile number the week of departure. As mentioned at the meeting, my school email address is connected to my personal mobile, which I will have on me at all times as well.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions.

Yours faithfully

Mr B Allin

Trip Leader/Head of Performing Arts







